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	Class Teachers:
2M: Mrs Pascoe

2P: Mrs Jones & Mrs Symons

2S: Miss Clegg
	Year 2

Summer 2019
‘Surf’s Up!’
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	Teaching Assistants: Mr Watts
Mrs Meatyard 

Miss Tapp
	

	Surf’s Up!
During this term we will become water explorers, focussing on life, experiences and adventures both above and below water! This topic has been designed to embrace creativity, key learning skills and offer exciting learning opportunities and experiences whilst providing progressive cross-curricular links. 



	Supporting Reading:
· In Year 2 we encourage the children to be independent readers who change their own books each day. 

· They will bring home two books, one appropriate to their reading level that they can read to you and another from our library collection for you to share together. 

Please contact your child’s teacher or the teaching assistant on the door in the mornings if you would like to become a volunteer to support reading in school. Requests for help during days requiring additional support will be mentioned on Beacon.

Thank you in advance (


	   --------------------------



Note to Parents





The teachers would appreciate it if the children’s P.E kits could be left in school, labelled and in a clearly marked P.E bag. The children can keep their P.E kits in school on their pegs and you are welcome to take them home as required for washing. (Please note that jewellery is limited to stud earrings and watches only. Due to health & safety reasons earrings and watches should be removed during P.E lessons.)





We often find that jumpers and coats go missing. We encourage the children to put them either in their trays or on their pegs, but it is extremely helpful to have the child’s name clearly visible in their clothes so that it can be passed on if found elsewhere.








Homework





In Year 2, reading every day with your child forms the main part of their homework.  Reading is encouraged to help develop confidence, consolidate skills learnt in school and to develop children as independent readers who love to read. We would appreciate it if you could sign to indicate when your child has read and to comment when appropriate.





Homework is sent home on a Friday. Homework should then be returned to the class teacher by the following Thursday. Additional homework might cover a range of English, maths or topic activities that reinforce work in class. 





Spellings are sent out each Tuesday in preparation for our Wow Write the following Tuesday. 





The Year 2 staff would appreciate it if you could spend some time supporting your child with their homework each week as we feel this really benefits their progress.





Thank you for all your help and support in advance. We look forward to seeing you throughout the coming year. If you have any questions, queries or concerns please come and see us.  





Thank you again!  The Year 2 Team.














